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Allison C. Prince 
aprince@goulstonstorrs.com 

202-721-1106 

 
Lawrence Ferris 

lferris@goulstonstorrs.com 

202-721-1135 

June 8, 2021 

 

Frederick Hill, Chairman 

Board of Zoning Adjustment  

441 4th Street, N.W., Suite 200-S 

Washington, D.C. 20001 

 

Re:  Request to Postpone Hearing Date: BZA Application No. 20472 

 

Dear Chairman Hill: 

On behalf of The River School (the “Applicant”), we hereby request a postponement of 

the scheduled hearing date from October 13, 2021 to October 27, 2021 or the next available 

hearing/meeting date. The Applicant is requesting this postponement in order to allow Advisory 

Neighborhood Commission 3E to consider the application at its October public meeting.   

Thank you for consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 /s/    

Allison C. Prince 

 

 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20472
EXHIBIT NO.38
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Certificate of Service 

 

 The undersigned hereby certifies that copies of the foregoing document were delivered by 

electronic mail to the following addresses on or before June 8, 2021. 

 

Jennifer Steingasser 

Joel Lawson 

Office of Planning 

Jennifer.Steingasser@dc.gov  

Joel.Lawson@dc.gov  

 

Aaron Zimmerman 

District Department of Transportation 

Aaron.Zimmerman@dc.gov  

 

ANC 3E 

3E@anc.dc.gov  

 

Jonathan McHugh – ANC 3E05   

3E05@anc.dc.gov  

 

ANC 3D 

3D@anc.dc.gov 

 

Jeremy Del Moral – ANC 3D10 

3D10@anc.dc.gov  

 

Edward L. Donohue 

Attorney for Tenleytown Preservation Association 

edonohue@donohuestearns.com  

 

 

      ___/s/__________________________ 

      Lawrence Ferris 
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